ESK -

Sherman Hotel Building
ESCANABA, MICHIGAN

February 16, 1956

Mr. 8. R. Moras
R#3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir,

The purpose of this letter is
to verify your report of reception
of our station on the morning of
February 13, 1956, during the spe-
clal broasdeast for National Radilo
6lub members.

We have a frequency check on
the second Wednesdey of each month
from 3;30 to 4;00 A. M. EST. I am
looking forward to hearing from
you again.

Thankyou for your report and
good luck on future Dxing.

Sincerely,

AR * gl
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ichard F. Deiftz

Chief Engineer
Radlo Station WESK
Escaneba, Michigan



